
From: Lower Frankford
To: Batoon, Ailene
Subject: RE: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program Consistency Request
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 8:38:17 AM
Attachments: Stormwater.pdf

Ms. Batoon-

Please find attached the signed floodplain/stormwater management program consistency request.

Smiles,
KAREN

From: Batoon, Ailene [mailto:Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 9:30 AM
To: Lower Frankford
Subject: RE: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program
 Consistency Request

Ms. Heishman,

Thank you for getting back to me and for the update. 

Regards,
Ailene

From: Lower Frankford [mailto:lowerfrankford@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 9:28 AM
To: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>
Subject: RE: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program
 Consistency Request

I got your phone message.  I haven’t heard back from Brehm-Lebo Engineering yet concerning
 Tetratech’s request. 

Smiles,
KAREN

From: Batoon, Ailene [mailto:Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 9:00 AM
To: Lower Frankford
Subject: RE: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program
 Consistency Request

Ms. Heishman,

Thank you for your response. We will update our records accordingly.
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Regards,
Ailene
 

From: Lower Frankford [mailto:lowerfrankford@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 8:17 AM
To: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>
Subject: RE: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program
 Consistency Request
 

I did receive the  information and took it to the township engineer on Monday, November 16th.
 
Lower Frankford Township
Karen Heishman, manager
1205 Easy Road
Carlisle, PA  17015
Phone:  (717) 243-0855
FAX:  (717) 258-4715
 
 
 

From: Batoon, Ailene [mailto:Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 3:54 PM
To: Undisclosed recipients:
Subject: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program
 Consistency Request
 
Dear Sir/Madam:
 
I am emailing to follow-up a letter that was sent to you last week (dated November 10, 2015)
 requesting information regarding the Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project’s consistency with your
 municipality’s local floodplain/stormwater regulations.  We did not receive a signature confirmation
 from Fed Ex and would like to verify that it has been delivered. If you can please confirm receipt by
 responding to this email, that would be much appreciated. Thank you!
 
Regards,
Ailene
 
Ailene Batoon | Project Manager - Natural Resources, NEPA, and Energy Projects
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This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
 distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may
 be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then
 delete it from your system.
 




